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C.A. Mascarl
Vice President and Director
Nuclear Assurance Division

April 6, 1994
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk

4_Washington, D.C. 20555
APR - 8 lEt s i V

f)Gentlemen:

Subject: Three Mile Island Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 1 (THI-1)
Docket No. 50-289
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station (OCNGS)
Docket No. 50-219
Operational Quality Assurance Plan. Revision

During a meeting on February 24, 1994 GPU Nuclear presented an outline of a
proposed Quality Assurance (QA) reorganization. The GPU Nuclear Operations
Quality Assurance (0QA) Plan has been revised to reflect this reorganizationof functional responsibilities. All functions currently performed by the QA

iDepartment will be retained.

!
In accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(a) GPUN conducted a formal
review of the changes to the 0QA Plan. That review concluded that the
proposed changes do not constitute a reduction of commitment and continue to '

j

be consistent with Appendix 'C' of the 00A Plan and Reg. Guide 1.28/ ANSI
N45.2-1977.

!
Many of the functions currently performed by the Quality Assurance Department

iwill be incorporated into a new Nuclear Safety Assessment Department. The few iremaining functions will be transferred to existing line organizations. |

Independent assessments of the effectiveness of these groups and the adequacy
of the programs will be performed by the Assessment organization. In
addition, those positions which require certification will be qualified to the
same standards. On the basis of that analysis, GPU Nuclear intends to
implement the reorganization effective April 30, 1994.
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A copy of the revised 00A Plan is attached for your information. Should you
have any questions or desire additional information regarding the changes to
the 0QA Plan or our determination that there is no reduction in commitment,
GPUN will gladly meet with the NRC staff. To arrange a meeting please contact
Dennis Kelly (201-316-7885) of our Licensing Department.

Sincerely,

b, .I 65-

C.A. Mascari
Vice President and Director

cc: Administrator, Region 1
TMI Senior Resident Inspector
Oyster Creek Senior Resident Inspector
TM1 Senior Project Manager
Oyster Creek Senior Project Manager


